
Join us at our 
Guinea Pig 
Tea Party

We look forward to

welcoming you into


our classroom at

3:00pm on Friday


26th April.


We hope to fundraise for the 
guinea pigs, as well as the 

dedicated rescue who kindly 
donated Bessie and Belle.

Guinea Pig 
Themed 
Cakes

Guinea Pig 
Meet and 

Greet

Guinea Pig 
Themed 
Games




